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7th Circular Letter, August 2022 

 

Dear Participants of the Origeniana XIII! 

I hope you all have arrived safely and healthy back home! Many thanks again for your 
participation in the Origeniana XIII – it was great having you here in Münster! 

In this last circular letter concerning this colloquium, I provide you with some information 
about the publication of the papers: 

As usual, the conference volume will be published by Peeters in the BETL series. The length 
of each paper must not exceed 15 pages (ca. 6500 words maximum). I kindly (and strongly) 
ask you to observe this limit (and, of course, shorter papers are welcome) so that it is possible 
to include as many papers as possible into the volume (the two last volumes, Origeniana XI 
and XII, contained ca. 50 papers, and this will approximately be also the size of Origeniana 
XIII). To reach this goal, there will be a review process to select the most valuable papers and 
to ensure the quality of the volume. 

Together with this information, I send you the stylesheet of the publisher. Please stick closely 
to its rules! Contrary to the stylesheet, an abstract is not necessary (this will spare space in the 
volume). The papers can be in English, French, and German. If you are not a native speaker of 
the language in which you write your paper, please make sure that it has been checked by a 
native speaker. 

The deadline for submitting papers is 31 December 2022. Please send the papers to the email 
address of the conference (see below). Earlier submissions are of course very welcome! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alfons Fürst (Münster, organizer) 

Advisory Board: Marie-Odile Boulnois (Paris), Samuel Fernández (Santiago 
de Chile), Peter Martens (Saint Louis), Lorenzo Perrone (Bologna) and 

Emanuela Prinzivalli (Rome) 

 

Contact: origeniana@uni-muenster.de 
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